Emergency Department Information System (EDIS)
As you are aware, the EDIS update at Barwon Health occurred at 0200 on the 20/03/2019.
Barwon Health has been experiencing some technical issues with pulsing out electronic Discharge Summaries due to HL7 pathways. 
If your practice is receiving incomplete Summaries, please click on the link below for step by step instructions on how to update the settings in your practice. This is a simple 3 step process to ensure HL7REF112 is activated.
We apologise for the inconvenience.
K:\GPLiaison\GPLU Newsletter- Notice board\Settings on PULSE client.docx
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